
 

 

Brian Burdine: Candidacy for SW Area Vice 
Commander 
Dedicated Leadership and Service 

My name is Brian Burdine, and I am honored to announce my candidacy for SW Area Vice Commander. 
As a proud member of Post 10 in El Dorado, AR, I have served numerous leadership roles, including Post 
Commander, Adjutant, and Finance Officer for Post 10, as well as District Commander. 

My extensive experience within the organization has equipped me with the skills and insights necessary 
to lead effectively and foster a sense of community among our members. Throughout my tenure, I have 
dedicated myself to promoting the values and mission of our organization, ensuring that we continue to 
support and honor those who have served. 

In 2009, I retired from the Army after a commendable 30-year career. My military service has instilled in 
me the principles of discipline, commitment, and integrity, which I carry into my work with Post 10. I am 
passionate about advocating for veterans' rights and providing resources to those who have sacrificed for 
our country. 

As Vice Commander, I will strive to enhance communication between posts, support initiatives that 
benefit our members, and uphold the traditions that make our organization strong. I am committed to 
serving with dedication and excellence, and I humbly ask for your support in this endeavor. 

Together, we can continue to build a bright future for our community and honor the legacy of our veterans. 
Thank you for considering my candidacy. 


